Planning Board of the Town of East Kingston, New Hampshire Minutes of Meeting - December 17, 1980

Members Present: Richard Smith, Chairman

Bill DiProfio, Clerk Dr. Robert Marston

Gerald Bean

Walter and Donna Carter of Willow Road requested information on their land relative to subdivision with less than 200 foot frontage. The Carter's were told to submit a request for subdivision which the Board would have to disapprove and would refer them to the Board of Adjustment. The Carter's were advised of the requirement for driveways, boundary setbacks and percolation test pits.

Edville Roys received a driveway permit from the State for his lot on Route 107.

W. A. DiProfio Clerk